
Hub 1  

Newsletter 

 
 

www.saxonhillacademy.org.uk 

Autumn - September 2024 

Welcome back! We hope you’ve all had an amazing Christmas and new year! We’ve enjoyed 
catching up with all the students and listening to them share their news with each other! 
 
Firstly we have some news to share with you ourselves, Raj has moved from Hub 1, to share 
her knowledge and experience with another class in school. We will all miss Raj.  
However we have some exciting news that Hayley will be joining our class. Hayley has worked 
within Saxon Hill for many years and will be a great addition to our team. Welcome Hayley!  
 
As we explore new opportunities together, you will be kept up to date and you will see the 
progress we have been making and the learning that we have achieved, on Evidence for 
Learning weekly. If you are having any trouble accessing EFL, please let me know and we can 
get that sorted for you. We will also keep you updated of any changes or important 
information through the home school books as well as what your young person has done 
throughout the day.  
 
If you have any worries or need any questions answering, 
please get in touch either via the school office, home 
school books or email: stacey.watts@saxon.set.org 
 
 

Let’s meet the team... 

Stacey - Teacher  Hilary- TA Tina - TA Hayley - TA 



 Throughout the year and years to 
come, there will be a variety of 

opportunities to access the range of vocational 
opportunities we have in school. These include work 
at the Foodbank, Farm,  Dobbies and Travel Training. 
As well as this, some students will have the 
opportunity to do some in school work 
experience in the café as part of the staff 
meal deals on a Friday and the various pop 
up shops to help raise money for this year’s 
Prom!   
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 As the weather can vary so much, we 
do ask that  you send you’re child 

with the appropriate clothing, sun hats, sun cream, 
coats, gloves and woolly hats when need. We also 
ask that all belongings are named, to avoid items 
getting lost. 

  

In English this term, we will be completing 
work towards our AIM English Unit, covering 
reading, writing and speaking. Incorporated 
into these lessons will be the book, ’Boys don’t 
cry’ by Malorie Blackman, chosen from the 
departments literature map. This book covers 
topics such as Family, prejudice and 

responsibility. 

This years Maths will 
focus on the AIM Units-  length, time 

and money, these will be completed 
throughout the year. This terms focus will be 
Time, along with addition, linking to practical 
learning opportunities. As well as this, we will 
have different opportunities to apply our Maths 
skills into the real world with 
our Vocational opportunities.  

  
We work on a department 

rota, where our Hydro and 
Rebound Lessons will be 
completed on a Friday. 
You will receive a message in your 
child’s home diary when it is their 
week, so you are 
able to provide the 
kit required. 

 

    Independence and 

wellbeing  - Managing 

pressure, self-esteem and 

unkind comments. 

Community and the wider 

world— working with 

animals. 

Vocational studies— 

Eating a balanced diet. 

 

We are wanting 
to promote       

independence and pupils will be           
collecting their own drinks and snack at 
break time. We want to only have 1 bottle 
per pupil, so please send in undiluted 
squash for them to refill their drink in the 
day if necessary, along with any snacks 
they require.   


